
A CELEBRATION OF THE LIFE  
OF 

BILL 
DEAKIN 

29TH OCTOBER 1943 - 31ST MARCH 2016 

FUNERAL SERVICE AT 

ST THOMAS’ CHURCH, LYDIATE ON 

MONDAY 11TH APRIL 2016 AT 11:15 AM 

FOLLOWED BY CREMATION AT 

THORNTON CREMATORIUM 

SERVICE CONDUCTED BY REV PAUL ROBINSON

Bill’s family would like to  
take this opportunity to thank  

relatives and friends for all  
their support and for the many  
letters and cards of  sympathy  
received during this sad time. 

Following the service at  
Thornton Crematorium,  
you are warmly invited to 

THE SQUARE BAR AND GRILL 
Westway, Maghull, 

Liverpool. L31 0DQ 

for light refreshments  
and to share memories. 

In lieu of  flowers,  
donations may be made to 

QUEENSCOURT HOSPICE 

c/o 
Graham J Clegg 

Independent Funeral Service 
7 Dover Road, Maghull. L31 5JB 

Telephone: 0151 520 3330 
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